
October 6, 2010 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution 
authorizing the Commissioner of Public Works to accept a Planning Grant from 
Federal Emergency Management Agency and to enter into a Pre-Disaster 
Mitigation (PDM) Program Assistance Agreement with the Division of Emergency 
Management of the State of Wisconsin. 
 

Please have this file introduced at the October 12th Common Council 
meeting.  If you have any questions or would like additional information, please 
contact Ghassan Korban at extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Jeffrey J. Mantes 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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